
John B. Beal
12 San Clemente Drive

Rancho Palos Verdes, Ca. 90275

Port of Los Angeles
Dr. Ralph G.Appy
Environmental Management Division
425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, Ca.90731

Dear Sir:
I am writing you in support of the proposed Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal project on Pier 400.

Dudng these very difficult economic times this project would be a step in the proper direction.
I have reviewed the environmental impact statement that I believe supports the pmject.
The project will assist in meeting tlre extensive needs for crude oil in the Los Angeles basin,
provide jobs and other economic benefits in an environmentally safe way.
Thank vou lor vour consideration.


